
Madison County Board of Supervisors Public Hearing, June 30, 2021: Quick Notes 

 

 

 During a scheduled public hearing, the Madison County Board of Supervisors (the 

Board) created a new fire protection district to provide fire protection services to 

unincorporated areas of Madison County that surround Canton.  The new district 

excludes the Madison County MegaSite.  The Board directed the County Administrator 

and the County Attorney to present options during the July 19th meeting regarding fire 

protection within the Madison County MegaSite. 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Tuesday, July 6, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. 

in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 


